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Traffic Advisory Committee - Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, June 27, 2023

9:00am

1. Open Meeting/Roll Call
Chair, Officer Grace called the meeting to order at 9:00am

Ms. Raffi- present

Mr. Walker - present

Mr. Lindros- present

Mr. Muller- present

Officer Charlie Grace-present

2. Review and approve meeting minutes from May 2023
Hold till next meeting

3. Review of Petitions

Petitioners;
A. 55 Bittersweet Circle
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e Mr. Walker recommended that we vote to put in crosswalk on Hollis St. at Fieldstone per the
request of the petitioner for the safety of those residents who are trying to walk downtown via

Bollis St. There was no further discussion.

Mr. Walker made a motion fo put in a crosswalk on Hollis Street at the intersection of Fieldstone

and a crosswalk sign . The motion was seconded by Mr. Lindros.

Vote in favor: 5-0-0

Ms. Raffi- yes

Mr. Walker - yes

Mr. Lindros- yes

Mr. Muller- yes

Officer Charlie Grace-yes

B. Turner Road- E. Harrison

Town Administrator reached out to the board after cur meeting had been posted to advise: The
Select Board would appreciate TAC reviewing this request through the lens of the Complete
Street Policy and making recommendation(s) to the Board on potential options to improve safety
in the area, regardless of whether those options include the requests from the petitioner.

Ms. Raffi will reach out to Ms. Harrison to invite her to come to the next meeting. TAC will

discuss her petition at the next TAC meeting in September 2023.
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4. New Hearings

49 Grove St- R, Kattman
e Due to the closing of Woodland St, there is no parking on Elm St from Woodland St to Grove St.
This is causing a lot of the traffic to the schools to use Grove St as a cut through. In addition, the
lack of parking on Elm St now is causing people to park on Grove St. The amount of parking on
Grove Street has doubled and it is causing the following issues for those residents:

No Parking on both sides of Grove St between Hampshire and Church St
Delivery trucks can’t get access to parking lot to Daniels House
Residents can’t get out of driveways

Trash pickup affected - the drivers need to get out of truck and physically
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Petitioner is requesting to restrict parking on both sides of Grove St between Hampshire and Church St

5. Sign Audit Update

Robert Walker, DPW Deputy Director, is maintaining the Sign Audit list.

DPW is now in the midst of many projects to be completed before the Fall.

Mrs. Pat Boyd asked Ms. Raffi to express her appreciation to Mr. Walker for the signs on Gorwin Drive
and the new guardrail installed- “you went above and beyond- thank you!”.

6. Matters not anticipated by the Chair at the time of the posting

7. Next Petitions:
Pooja Pal Willowgate/Overlook
e Iooking for speed signs on Willowgate Rise

Glenn Martyn- 555 Prentice Street
e Stop sign on Adams St at the Marshall St intersection

Axnnie Lyndesy- 170 Adams Street
& Looking for Stop signs end of Adams and Hanlon
o Wilson and Hanlon
» Forest Park and Hanlon
¢ Dunster and Adams
# Rockland onto Adams

Mildred Kampersal - 387 South St
e Truck signage

8. Next Meeting
September 20, 2023

9:00a
Holliston Police Station
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. J. Adjourn

Ms. Raffi made a motion to adjowrn at 9:35a. Mr. Lindros seconded the motion.

Allin favor:

Mr, Lindros - Yes
Ms. Raffi - Yes
Mr. Walker - Yes
Officer Grace - Yes

Submitted by, Stacey Raffi



